Information Letter no. 31-2011

URGENT

Dear Member Federations,

On behalf of Stanislav Pozdniakov, Vice President of the EFC/CEE, and at this moment acting for President Frantisek Janda, who for the moment can not actively work for the Confederation due to a sad family reason, I inform you that we will try to have a meeting of our Confederation on Saturday, 3rd December 2011, very early in the morning, before breakfast or after breakfast, depending on an agreement the evening before – but before the start of the Congress.

Many federation presidents or their representatives are coming late on Friday so the majority will not be present and we have to find a solution on the spot for Saturday.

I just want to ask for your cooperation in Philadelphia, whatever the solution will be there.

With best regards, Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.inf

Email: <u>secretariate@eurofencing.info</u> www.eurofencing.info